
 

 

 

 

July 10, 2020      Legistar Item #: 

 

 

Alder. Mollie Jones, Chairperson 

Public Works and Services Committee 

Racine, WI 

 

Dear Alder. Jones:  

 

On Thursday, July 9, 2020, at 2:00 P.M. (local time), the Department of Public Works received 

bids for Contact 20200024 – Parking Ramp Improvements, and submits same for your approval.  

The following bids were received: 

 

Contractor  Base Bid  Alt. 1  Total Bid 

 

Structurewerks, Inc.  $159,680.00 $30,770.00 $190,450.00 

Concrete & Masonry Restoration  $185,719.60 $29,973.60 $215,693.20 

Berglund Construction Company $188,375.00 $28,960.00 $217,335.00 

Western Specialty Contractor, Inc. $193,260.00 $29,684.00 $222,944.00 

 

 

This Public Works Department project was estimated at 175,000. 

 

It is recommended that this contract be awarded to Structurewerks Inc., at their base bid of 

$159,680.00. 

 

Funding for this work is available in Org-Object 60383-57200, Parking System Building 

Improvements. 

 

Sincerely Yours, 

 

 
Thomas M. Eeg, P.E. 

Assistant Commissioner of Public Works / Operations 

 

Cc: Mayor Cory Mason 

      John Rooney   

 Michael Maierle 

 

 
John C. Rooney, P.E. 

Commissioner of Public Works/City Engineer 
 

Thomas M. Eeg, P.E. 
Asst. Comm. of Public Works/Operations 

 
John C. Rooney, P.E. 

Asst. Comm. Of Public Works/City Engineer 

 

 

Department of Public Works 
 

City Hall 
730 Washington Avenue 
Racine, WI 53403 
262.636.9121 – Public Works 
262.636.9191 - Engineering 

 

 


